
One of the requirements of the company’s Forest
Management Agreement (FMA) and of the province’s forest
management planning process is the inclusion of a
meaningful opportunity for public review and input. Spray
Lake Sawmills has initiated public involvement processes for
some of the higher profile operating plans in the past but will
now formalize the process and include a broader landscape
level of forest management planning.

As this process is intended to address your ideas and
concerns we need your input. How would you like to see us
structure the process?  There are many options, ranging
from: open houses, stakeholder advisory committees,
workshops, newsletters, advertisements and websites.

For further information please contact us by 
phone: 403-932-2234, fax: 932-6675 or 
e-mail: woodlands@spraylakesawmills.com.
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